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August 13, 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Below is an update regarding our Tully CSD 2020-21 Reopening Plan: 

 

 Reopening Community Forums will be held virtually on: 

o Monday, August 17, 2020, beginning at 5:00pm 

o Tuesday, August 18, 2020, beginning at 7:00pm 

o Wednesday, August 19, 2020, beginning at Noon 

 

 The purpose of these Community Forums is to highlight important parts of our Reopening Plan, 

to answer questions regarding our Reopening Plan, and to discuss potential concerns regarding 

our Reopening Plan. 

 

 These Community Forums will be live-streamed via the web, and members of the school 

community will be able to submit questions and comments electronically, via a Google Form.  A 

link to this live-stream can be found on the District’s Reopening Webpage.  For your 

convenience a link to this livestream is also here:  Reopening Community Forums. 

 

 Comments and questions related to our Reopening Plan may be submitted via a Google Form, 

between now and Wednesday, August 19, 2020 at Noon.  A link to this Google Form can be 

found on the District’s Reopening Webpage.  For your convenience a link to this form is also 

here: Reopening Questions & Comments. 

 

 Here is a link to our Reopening Website: Reopening Website.   The three documents listed 

below are posted on this website: 

o The District’s Remote Learning Plan. 

o A summary of Onondaga County Department of Health COVID-19 testing protocols. 

o A summary of Onondaga County Department of Health COVID-19 contact tracing 

protocols. 

Our Reopening Plan has come a long way over the past six weeks, but there is still some work left to be 

done.  I am confident, however, that if we continue to work together, come September we will be ready 

to safely reopen our schools. 

 

Sincerely, 
Robert J. Hughes 

Robert J. Hughes 

Superintendent of Schools  

https://ensemble.cnyric.org/Watch/j4X8Zpx7
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1mKr5DCSVRfJ5auGupCXfryFbD_0jhLESYddiBFNTM5Q/edit
http://www.tullyschools.org/teacherpage.cfm?teacher=1220

